
 

 

 

 
 
September 15, 2020 
 
Press Release: 
 
NOTICE OF SISTERS PARK & RECREATION DISTRICT BOARD OF DIRECTORS BUSINESS MEETING AND 

EXECUTIVE SESSION 
 
The Sisters Park & Recreation District Board will hold a business meeting on Tuesday, September 
22, 2020 at 4:30pm with an executive session pursuant to ORS 192.660(2)(i) to review and 
evaluate the employment-related performance of the chief executive officer.  
 
Due to COVID-19 restrictions, the board of directors meeting will be conducted over Zoom (LINK: 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81383799970). A public listening point of medial will be available at 
the Coffield Center, 1750 W. McKinney Butte.  Please contact Jennifer Holland, Executive 
Director, at (541) 549-2091 to make a request for accommodations for persons with disabilities. 
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